
 

5/27/2014 

 
Dear Community Partners, 

The Cleveland Neighborhood Association’s Youth Committee is excited to be hosting our 
second annual series of Party in the Park events  on the third Wednesday of June, July and 
August as a way to connect neighbors with one another and resources and opportunities in 
their community. The event is held near our office in the green space between Cleveland 
Park and Lucy Craft Laney School near Penn and Lowry Avenues north and reaches 
residents in the Cleveland Neighborhood and surrounding area.  

This year we’ve chosen themes for the three Party in the Park events. June 18th we’ll 
feature the theme of Summer Fun and Safety, July 16th we’ll have Healthy Living, and 
August 20th we’ll round out with Back to School themes. We’d love for you to join us by 
tabling at the event and sharing your resources and opportunities with the community at 
whichever theme seems most relevant to your organization. 

To cover the cost of food for the event we are asking for sponsorship support from 
participating organizations. Please consider participating and sponsoring our Party in the 
Park events this summer. 

Table Sponsor:  Cost = $25. Benefits: Table at the event to promote and share about your 
organization. Your sponsorship will help us cover the cost of food for residents who attend. 

Event Sponsor: Cost = $50. Benefits: Table at the event, recognized as a sponsor on all 
event listings and 2 minutes on the mic at the event to share about your organization. Your 
sponsorship will help cover the cost of food and event promotion.  

This is an awesome opportunity to share your organizations work with the community! If 
you are interested in taking advantage of this promotional opportunity, don’t hesitate to 
contact us. You can learn more about our organization at ClevelandNeighborhood.org and 
submit your sponsorship information there as well. Submissions can also be made via 
email: tiana@clevelandneighborhood.org and by mail to: 

Cleveland Neighborhood Association 
Party in the Park Events 
PO Box 11635 
Minneapolis, MN 55411 

Checks can be written out to: Cleveland Neighborhood Association.  

To ensure you are able to participate in our Party in the Park event we request 
submissions two weeks before .  

Regards, 

 
 
Ariah Fine, Executive Director 
Cleveland Neighborhood Association 
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